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HARTNELL COLLEGE VISION STATEMENT 
Hartnell College will be nationally recognized for the success of our students by developing leaders who will contribute 

to the social, cultural, and economic vitality of our region and the global community. 
 

HARTNELL COLLEGE MISSION STATEMENT   
Focusing on the needs of the Salinas Valley, Hartnell College provides educational opportunities for students to reach 

academic goals in an environment committed to student learning, achievement and success. 

 

 
 
 

1. Request for New or Additional Space Joseph Reyes 

  ICS - Building T 
 Ben stated that over the summer the occupants of Building T were relocated to Building E causing 

Building T to become available.  The request brought forward for first reading and discussion is to use 
�W�K�H���V�S�D�F�H���I�R�U���W�K�H���F�R�O�O�H�J�H�¶�V���(�P�H�U�J�H�Q�F�\���&�R�P�P�D�Q�G���&�H�Q�W�H�U�����7�K�H���V�S�D�F�H���Z�R�X�O�G���D�O�O�R�Z���I�R�U���D���F�R�P�P�D�Q�G���F�H�Q�W�H�U��
with outside agencies.  Ben then asked Kenny Laird to say a few words related to a command center.  
�.�H�Q�Q�\�� �H�[�S�O�D�L�Q�H�G�� �W�K�D�W�� �%�X�L�O�G�L�Q�J�� �7�¶�V�� �O�R�F�D�W�L�R�Q�� �L�V�� �J�Ueat, phone lines can be established, and computer 

terminals set up. Kenny added that at other places including the federal government, Emergency 

Operations Centers are not housed within a main building.  In the event of an emergency, this would 
be a place for multi-agency use.  Ben stated that no additional funds are needed for this request.  Ben 

added that action will be taken at the October meeting.  Ben and Kenny responded to questions and 
discussion followed.  Ben informed the members that Kenny will be at the October meeting in order to 

answer any further questions and he will have additional information gathered by that time.   

  
2.   New FDC Handbook 

  
This item was inadvertently skipped and will appear on the October meeting agenda. 

 
3.  Restroom Signage Amy Lehman 

Amy Lehman began by stating this item came through the Office of Student Life and they would like 

that consideration be given to adding transgender restroom signs on the accessible restrooms.  
Additionally, there are some signs on campus regarding guide dogs but that is no longer the correct 

term.  Ben stated that recently the service animal Board policy was updated by Student Affairs and 
Facilities will work on updating the signage to match the Board policy.  Ben asked Joseph Reyes to 

provide an update at the October meeting.  Further, Ben asked if there is a policy related to 
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